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Dr Reza Sarmast

From: Reza Toossi [Reza.Toossi@csulb.edu]
Sent: 20. desember 2013 18:16
To: mlimbacher@earthlink.net
Cc: tightlines@earthlink.net; Dr Reza SARMAST (rezasar@online.no)
Subject: Donation (Sons of Norway)

Dear Marta,

As you are aware, my good friend from Norway (Dr Sarmast) had his book launch here at Irvine on Nov 30th. The 
book is titled:

"Who says it is not FUN to be an offshore engineer in Norway?"

The event is detailed at the following website: WWW.ICRS-AS.COM

As the chairman of the event and head of the organizing committee, I am quite satisfied with the results and wish 
there were more similar occasions occurring around us in California. 

Thanks to publicity of the event, via promotion by many organizations, including but not limited to; Sons of Norway, 
Royal Norwegian Consulate General at San Francisco (ref. Emilie Valebjorg), and Royal Norwegian Consulate at Los 
Angeles (ref. Michael Soroy), we had a respectable attendance at the event. 

Although number of the attendees could have been higher, but it was quite reasonable taking the thanksgiving 
period into account. I am happy to state that the degree of enthusiasm shown by attendees more than matched the 
sheer number of the attendees.

The organizing committee has decided to donate the proceedings of the event to two charity organizations, both 
related to promotion of cultural ties between the US and the two countries that Dr Sarmast cares most about; 
namely Norway and Iran. 

Please be informed that the proceedings has amounted to 200 US dollars and as such I am delegated to donate 100 
US dollars to Sons of Norway.

I have looked at your web site and found out the following link for depositing donations to Sons of Norway:

http://www.sofn.com/donation/

I am planning to deposit a check for 100 US dollars within Dec. 27th via this link (or by Paypal, if you prefer) and 
email the receipt to yourselves for information.

Kindly acknowledge this email and let me know if I should make any changes to my planned deposition of the 
donation.

Yours truly, Reza Toossi,

Reza Toossi, Ph.D., P.E.
Professor of Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering
Co-chair, CSULB Campus Sustainability Task Force
California State University, Long Beach Long Beach, CA 90840
Tel: (562) 985-5641
Fax: (562) 985-4408
Email: reza.toossi@csulb.edu
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